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March 11, 1983

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

In the Commission Order dated December 10, 1982 (Log No. 1157) a 90-day
response was required to provide design information and implementation
schedules on Inadequa: Core Cooling instrumentation. Toledo Edison made
arrangements to provide the necessary information for the Davis-Besse
Nuclear Power Station Unit No. I by the required due date but find that
due to an administrative error, we are unable to meet the March 10, 1983
due date. We have verbally notified our Project Manager of this fact and
will provide the required response by March 22, 1983.

Very truly yours.
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